Dear Student
Hope you and your whole family will be fine, due to Covid-19 corona virus infection spreading all over the country, you have also been locked down in your homes by Govt.order, our teachers have planned for online teaching method to teach you at your homes, so that your time can be utilized and syllabus can be completed in time, although it has been instructed by MPMSU/Nursing Council, so please kindly co-operate with us. Online Classes will start onwards 05/04/2020
Take care of your health
Stay Home & be safe

Regards

Principal
The Academy of Nursing Sciences & Hospital
Gwalior (M.P.)
